
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT 
 CLOSE-OUT PUBLIC HEARING 

 
The Calhoun County Commission is in the process of 
closing their 2021 Community Development Block Grant 
Project # CV-NC-20-039 for the Covid Pandemic Response 
Mobile Vaccination Units.  
 
As part of the close-out procedures the County will hold a 
public hearing on Tuesday, December 10, 2024, at 9:00 am 
at the County Commission Office at 1702 Noble Street, 
Anniston, AL 36201 to discuss the close-out of this project 
and to accept citizen input.  Any citizens in need of special 
assistance to attend this hearing should contact the 
commission office at 256-241-2800.  
 
Carolyn Henderson, Chairwoman 
December 3, 2024 
 
 


